
The Avanti Park Post

SCHOOL CONTACT DETAILS

Email: 
avantipark@avanti.org.uk
absence.ap@avanti.org.uk
lunches.ap@avanti.org.uk

Tel: 01373 832804
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Dear parents and carers

Welcome back. My family and I managed a few nights away in the Lake District last week. The weather was 

glorious, and I even managed to drag my children up some mountains! The views were the best we have ever had, 

and we felt so lucky to get away after months of being at home. I hope you all managed to have a good break too.

I wanted to share some photographs of work that has been done in the school this holiday. You will find below 

photographs of:

• The completed mural leading into the library. We have also ordered new furniture and book stock. We are very 

grateful to the PTFA who have boosted our funds for the library development project. We can't wait for the work to 

be completed and to be able to share the results with you and the children.

• The Sandpit. The fence around the sandpit has been installed and new sand has been added. The fence will keep 

animals out which will make the area safe for your children to play in.

• The poly tunnels. The Govinda's team (Avanti Schools Trust Catering) have been very busy preparing the raised 

beds in and out of the poly tunnels. The plan is for the pupils to grow vegetables which will then be used in the 

school meals. We are really excited about this and very grateful for the time Govinda's staff have given to help 

get this project going.

• EYFS outdoor learning area. Thank you to the parents who have given up their time to help develop the plans for 

the EYFS outdoor area. You will be pleased to know there is no artificial grass on the amended plans. We are 

grateful to the Trust who have provided additional funding to provide an outdoor space which is more in line with 

the views of the school community. Work has started and I will update you on time scales as soon as I can.

I finally wanted to thank those of you who took the time to nominate a staff member for special thanks. It really 

means lot to staff when they receive one of your messages.

With best wishes

Abby Atkins
Principal
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Sand Pit

DONATIONS OF BUCKETS 

AND SPADES WOULD BE 

GRATEFULLY RECEIVED 

(SECOND HAND WELCOME)



Poly Tunnel
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Avanti Park Website!

The Avanti Park Website is regularly updated and has wealth of information for parents.

Please do check the website for information before contacting the school with your enquiries. You should find the answer to most
of our frequently asked questions there.

Please check out the Avanti Park Website to see all of our recent updates.: https://avanti.org.uk/avantipark/

Here are a few links to specific pages on the Website:

For curriculum and topic overviews:

https://avanti.org.uk/avantipark/curriculum/curriculum-overviews/

Knowledge organisers for year group projects can be found at:

https://avanti.org.uk/avantipark/curriculum/knowledge-organisers/

Home-Learning information is being shared by teachers directly this week.

Here are the links for Reading at Avanti Park which have been shared previously:

https://avanti.org.uk/avantipark/curriculum/reading-at-avanti-park/

https://avanti.org.uk/avantipark/curriculum/supporting-resources/

https://avanti.org.uk/avantipark/
https://avanti.org.uk/avantipark/curriculum/curriculum-overviews/
https://avanti.org.uk/avantipark/curriculum/knowledge-organisers/
https://avanti.org.uk/avantipark/curriculum/reading-at-avanti-park/
https://avanti.org.uk/avantipark/curriculum/supporting-resources/


Dress code/Uniform

With warmer days approaching please can parents keep in mind 

the dress code when sending children to school. Shorts and t-

shirts are fine but no belly tops/ripped torn clothes please. Here is 

a link to the current dress code for your information.

https://avanti.org.uk/avantipark/dress-code/

Reminder: School uniform is 

compulsory from 

September 2021. We return 

to school on Monday the 6th

September (2nd and 3rd Sept 

are inset days). 

https://avanti.org.uk/avantipark/dress-code/




Stay Safe, be well.


